
September 2023

WHAT'S UP WITH
THE EASEMENTS?

Contact us to become a part of the solution for these communities.
Craig Thurston, Easement Liaison               Marty Reynolds, Easement Liaison           
618-946-2106                                                        618-792-1613

SET UP YOUR APPOINTMENT TODAY!

signed: 55%

not signed: 45%

Email bahanneken@heneghanassoc.com if you would rather receive this bimonthly newsletter as an email.

Our goal:
100% signed by Jan 2024
for construction to start

on or before 2025!

Call 618-498-7708 or scan this
QR code to contact IARWC.

PROJECT UPDATE
Communication between landowners and the Alluvial
board has resulted in an increase in compensation values
as follows. Please note, the rate increase applies to all
easements (signed or unsigned). The per acre value has
increased approximately 50% and the crop damage value
has increased approximately 45%. 

Alluvial's goal is to provide clean, safe aquifer water to all
customers at a price determined by the customer’s board
representative. Currently, failure of water availability is
imminent for a member. Each day is another day the
community must overcome their failing water system. It is
paramount to secure the water line routing in a timely
fashion! Your cooperation will jump start the solution. 

Upcoming Public Meetings

MJM Electric Cooperative
18300 Shipman Rd.
Carlinville, IL 62626

Jersey County Rural Water
1009 State Highway 16

Jerseyville, IL 62052

Bunker Hill City Hall
801 S Franklin Street
Bunker Hill, IL 62014

Archer Building
101 First Street

Shipman, IL 62685

October 17th
6:00pm

October 18th
6:00pm

October 23rd
6:00pm

October 24th
6:00pm

All meetings are available for virtual attendance via Zoom. 
Please call to gain access prior to 10/10/2023.


